
WBAPO	Band	Parent	Meeting	
Tuesday,	January	31	

6pm	Board	meeting-	Scholarships	choices	passed	unless	additional	funds	become	available.	
Wed.	Feb.	15th	5:30pm-Board	budget	meeting	to	reevaluate	current	budget.(currently	at	a	loss).		
	
6:30pm	Parent	Band	Meeting	
Website	–	westviewband.net		

• Updated.	Check	the	calendar	for	the	most	up	to	date	days	and	times	
• New	Resources	tab-	private	teachers,	summer	camps	&	music	resources	
• Documents	&	Forms	tabs-Varsity	letter	band	and	other	forms	can	be	found	here	

	
Dine	out	nights	–	2nd	Tuesdays	of	the	month	
Qdoba,		Monkey	Subs	($50)	and	Applebee’s	Breakfast	(Winter	fundraiser-@$800)	
Killer	Burger-Feb	14th-	5-9pm		at	Tanasbourne	–	no	coupon	needed	
	
BSD	Honor	Band	-	Feb	3rd	&	4th	at	Westview		

• Volunteers	needed	for	pizza	lunch,	WV	band	table	3pm	&	tear	down	stage	at	4:30pm			
	
Pep	Band	update-	Regularly	scheduled	games		

• Now	Students	need	attend	only	4	games	to	receive	their	‘A’	in	band	
• Now	6	games	needed	to	earn	extra	points	toward	their	band	letter		

	
Step	up	Night-	Thur.	Feb.	8th	from	5-8pm:		
WV	has	partnered	with	Beacock	Music	to	bring	in	intermediate	&	pro	model	horns		
Sign	up	for	20	minute	time	slots	or	stop	by	-	
Sign	a	form	to	take	an	instrument	to	a	private	lesson	or	home	
	
West	Salem	Jazz	Festival:	Saturday,	Feb.	11	from	7:45am-4pm		

• Student	Dress	code	is	all	black	and	carpools	have	been	set	up	
• 10:30am	Performance	&	1-2pm	concert	with	famous	trumpet	player,	Wayne	Bergeron,		

	
Canvas	assignments	are	mandatory	to	receive	an	A	or	B	
Musical	Rehearsals	for	pit	orchestra	are	in	progress	with	performances	starting	March	2nd.		
	
Snap!	Fundraiser	for	New	Uniforms	-	Kick	off	Week	of	Feb.	6th.		

• New	uniforms	benefits	everyone	in	the	band,	(not	just	fall	marchers)		
• New	uniforms	will	cost	approximately	$75,000	-	$80,000	
• Our	Band	Booster	is	able	to	contribute	approximately	$65,000	
• Our	Snap	goal	is	to	raise	$25,000	to	make	up	the	difference.	Extra	money	will	be	put	

towards	extra	shoes	and	will	be	used	to	replenish	our	savings	account	which	will	start	
earning	towards	our	next	new	uniforms.	

	
Winter	Guard	update	
	 No	practices	for	last	month	due	to	weather	
	 Sat.	Feb.	4th	is	the	1st	competition	-Parents	provide	Carpooling,	snacks	&	chaperoning	



WBAPO	Band	Parent	Meeting	
Tuesday,	January	31	

Winter	Percussion	update	
	 Parents	needed	for	uniform	fittings,	simple	hemming	and	help	with	sets.			
	 Feb	11th	is	the	1st	competition	at	Glencoe		
	
Solo	and	Ensemble	Contest	

• Saturday,	March	4	@	South	Meadows	MS	
• Students	must	sign	up	on	paper	outside	Mrs.	Davey’s	office.		
• Students	will	pay	WV	and	Band	will	cut	one	check.	And	sign	up	online	
• Solos	$15,	Ensembles	$30	total.	-20	min.	on	stage.		
• Email	only	will	not	guarantee	sign	up.	
• Students	are	responsible	for	finding	their	own	accompanists.	(One	is	available)	
• This	is	a	state	qualifying	event.	If	a	student	wins	districts,	then	they	will	get	to	attend	the	

State	Solo	and	Ensemble	festival	held	Saturday,	April	29,	location	TBD	
	
Band	Festivals	-	Every	band	student	will	attend	an	adjudicated	festival	this	spring	

• Concert	Band:	Tuesday,	March	14,	Clackamas	CC	Band	Festival	(2	school	buses)	
o We	will	need	5	chaperones	

• Symphonic	Band/Wind	Ensemble:	Thursday,	March	9,	George	Fox	Band	Festival	
o We	will	need	8-10	chaperones	(3	school	buses)	

• Wind	Ensemble	is	attending	3	state	qualifying	events	(festivals)	
1) OSU	Band	Festival,	either	Monday,	Feb	27		

a. 	MAX	5	chaperones	because	we	have	to	take	a	charter	bus	
2) George	Fox	Band	Festival	on	Thursday,	March	9	(listed	above)	
3) Metro	Band	Festival,	April	13	at	Glencoe	HS	–	need	about	5	chaperones	

	
Fall	Marching	Band	–	DATES	ARE	SET	FOR	CAMP!!!	–		

We’ve	already	had	an	Initial	meeting	with	caption	heads		
• 2	Mini	Pre	Band	Camps	–Tuesdays,	June	13	and	June	20	from	5:00	–	8:00pm	
• Band	camp	starts	3	weeks	before	Labor	day	for	drums	and	guard	
• EVERYONE	starts	Thursday,	August	17	for	the	3	day	Leadership	Clinic/basics	with	Dr.	

Matthew	Arau.	–Conselmer	Instruments	is	funding	part	of	his	fees	for	WV	camp	
• Band	camp	17th-31st	Including	Sat.		
• $100	non-refundable	deposit	is	the	only	way	to	be	written	in	the	drill.	More	on	this	at	

our	spring	marching	band	meeting.	
2018	Spring	Band	Trip	

• We	will	use	a	tour	company		
• Date	TBD,	most	likely	spring	time	surrounding	a	grading	day	or	Memorial	Day	so	less	

time	is	missed	for	students.	
• This	is	open	to	ALL	band	and	colorguard	students	enrolled	in	band	for	the	ENTIRE	year.	

Colorguard	students	MUST	march	the	fall	season.	
Grants-	Anyone	interested	in	grant	writing	stick	around	(Resers)		
Debbi	Barr-Isabelle	&	Brian		(New	Zealand)	,	Michelle	York,		
April	signup	for	Bridge	Pedal	Fundraiser	(Aug	13th)for	student	accounts–anyone	over	14		


